
 

 

 

 

 

Rob Romanek 
Parks Planner 
City of Salem 
555 Liberty St. Suite 325 
Salem OR 07301                                                   
                                                                                                  June 3, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Rob, 
 
Thank you for your interest and work with the Secor Park project. As you know 
the Sunnyslope Association 8,300 plus residents have but one developed city 
park. The addition of Secor Park will be a very welcome asset for the many new 
residents of the Davis Road/ Crossler School area.  
 
Base on the information collected during the two community meetings and the 
design produced by your office, the Sunnyslope Neighborhood Board voted to 
endorse the concept plan for Secor Park. 
 
We look forward to working with you and other Perks staff to move this project 
forward. Please let us know what we can do to help with the process. 
 
Thanks for your help. 
Alan Alexander, Chair  
Sunnyslope Neighborhood Association 
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